
 

 

 

 

 

SB 312 S1  PHARMACY PRACTICE AMENDMENTS (Vickers, 

Evan J.)   

Anticipated Fiscal Impact:  No fiscal impact to the 
state employee health plan 

SB 312 S1 requires health plans to recognize pharmacists as contracted health providers 

for certain limited services related to prescribing and dispensing medications.  As 

substituted, while SB 312 expands the services that a pharmacist can perform, it doesn’t 

prescribe how these services would have to be paid for, thus allowing a health plan to do 

so in a manner that would not lead to increased costs.   No fiscal impact to the state 

employee health plan. 

 


